From: Francis O'Connor

Date: Thu, Jul 13, 2017 at 7:01 P

Subject: Fwd: Freedom of information request
To: companysacretariat@xctmo.org.uk

Dear Company Secretary,

I am writing to remind you of the Freedom of Information request which I sent to
your office on 15th June 2017. As you did not show me the courtesy of acknowleging
receipt of that request | subsequently telephoned you seeking that confirnationand
received it verbally from you. To date | have received no formal written response

despite the fact that such a response should have been provided within 20 warking
days, ie on or before 5th july.

This is not the first time that | have used the Freedom of Information Act,and norisit
the first time that | have been disrespected by unexpiained delays and
procrastination. 1 will therefore expect an immediate and urgent responseformyou.
if that is not forthcoming I will immediately lodge a complaint with the Office ofthe
Information Commissioner.

Regards,

Francis Q'Connor
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